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Wellsboro Area School District

School Nurse Protocol and Standing Orders Policy
Agreement
November 17, 2009

North Penn Comprehensive Health Services proposes to provide the additional
requested services through the Laurel Health System Occupational Health program, a
service of the Community Support Services. The Occupational Health Physician and
Medical Director will approve standing orders for first aid treatment and dispensing of
over the counter medications. The Occupational Health Certified Registered Nurse
Practitioner (CRNP) under the supervision of the Medical Director may be consulted for
Physical Therapy/Occupational Therapy evaluation and referral, and the approval of the
Protocol Manual at the hourly rate of $50.00, not to exceed a total of 12 hours per annum,
expiring June 30, 2010.

1. Re\)iewing / approving / recommending school nurse protocols
2. Reviewing / approving / recommending standing order protocols
3. Rev1ew1ng forms and approvmg forms for medical mformatmn purposes only

First Aid Standing Standing Orders for  EpiPen Emergency MEDICATION PARENT RELEASE
Orders.doc Allergic Emergencies. Care Plan.doc INFORMATION FORV 2008.doc

Additionally, Occupational Health may provide Seasonal Flu vaccination for staff &
employees of the Wellsboro Area School District at a mutually convenient time. A
separate fee of $20/ per injection will be charged, which reflects a 20% discount off our
regular fee. There will be a one time $25.00 set-up fee for the entire Wellsboro-Area
School District for Seasonal Flu Vaccine and Administration. A mileage charge of
$0.45/mile will be applied for Flu Vaccine and Administration. To schedule these
services listed above, please contact Occupational Health Office at 570-723-0103.
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Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
333 Market Streef, 8th Floor
Harrisburg, PA 17126-0333

November 30, 2009

Mr. Phil Waber
Superintendent
Wellsboro Area SD
227 Nichols Street 3
Wellsboro, PA 16901 ;’

Subject: 2009-10 Coach Funding
Dear Mr. Waber,

The Pennsylvania Department of Education is pleased to announce that the 2009-10 Pennsylvania
Education budget includes funding for Cohorts two and three Classrooms for the Future/ 21% Century
Teaching and Learning technology integration coaches for the amount of $25,000. These coaches may
support teachers utilizing technology for teaching and learning in grades 5-12 in any subject area.

Coach salaries can be charged to this funding as of July 1, 2009. All coaches should be hired and in place
for the second semester. If you expect to have a new coach, please have them send a resume and cover
letter to Kara Thomas at c-kthomas(@state.pa.us. There will be a coaching meeting planned for the
second semester for new coaches.

Districts are strongly urged to provide the CFF on-line professional development courses through the
“21* Century Teaching and Learning” series to participating teachers. Information is available at
http://www.embeddedlearningacademy.com/pde/21/

or by calling the helpdesk at: 877-574-1638.

Please indicate if you are planning to participate in this year’s coach funding to continue the work begun
in your Classrooms for the Future grant by sending an email to Kara Thomas c-kthomas(@state.pa.us by
December 15, 2009. After you have indicated your interest, we will send you directions for obtaining the
coach funding.

You may move forward on any board action you may need to formalize receipt of these funds or create
your coach position.

We look forward to working with you during the remainder of the 2009-10 school year to create dynamic
and exciting learning environments for students in Pennsylvania!

Sincerely,
Dr. Edward Vollbrecht, Director

Bureau of Teaching and Learning
Pennsylvania Department of Education
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